
         January 15th 2020 

Dear VARIAX customers  

                                 

                                

Consolidation of Variax Products 

 

We thank you, our valued customer, for your continued patronage. 

 

In recent years, we have released the Opus1 and Opus2 series Variax products for the 

stamping market that requires flexible feeding devices for presses for various applications. 

This resulted in our VS series functionality being duplicated and the performance being 

surpassed by the Opus1 and Opus2 series feeds. 

 

We respectfully announce the consolidation of the VS and Opus Variax products. We 

appreciate you choosing and using the VS series in the past. Please see the chart below for 

alternate Opus series products for each VS series feeder.  

  

We will continue our research and development of Variax products for better functionality 

and performance. We will also provide complete assistance in servicing our various Variax 

products including the VS series. 

 

We ask for your continued cooperation and support. 

 

NOTE 

1. Discontinued sales product and alternate product  

 

 

2. Last day to place order order for VS series feed. 

We will accept orders for VS series products until June 30th 2020. 

3. Service of VS series 

We will continue to support our customers in maintenance of the VS series the same 

as before. If necessary, we will have a separate announcement in the future if we start 

to have difficulty procuring components used in the VS series. 

 

 

Sincerely Yours, 

 

Yohei Sasaki  

Director of sales 

Sankyo Seisakusho 

Opus1 series Opus1-200/200H

Opus2 series Opus2-200/200H

Opus1 series Opus1-300/300H

Opus2 series Opus2-300/300H

Opus1 series Opus1-450/450H

Opus2 series Opus2-450/450H

Opus1 series Opus1-650/650H

Opus2 series NA

Discontinue product in production / sales Alternate product

VS Series

VS150H

VS600H

VS400H

VS250H


